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Subject: HB 5242

HB 5242:

A very bad bill that deprives the public of being able to see the complete backgrounds of potential renters. This
unethical decietful bill wants to further block criminal records from being available to landlords so that they can
protect their good tenants from bad people being on the property. It is just flat out wrong denying the public the
right to see the full resume of potential renters.

The general public does not deserve to have this underhanded approach to blocking criminal backgrounds pushed
through putting their safety and well being at risk.

Please do not push forth this bill.
thank you,
Adam Bonoff

Easton CT



